
RAGHDA ELSHAFEY 
94-20 Guy R Brewer Blvd 

Jamaica, NY, 11451 

(PHONE #) 

Dr. Anita Lui 

New-York Presbyterian Queens 

56-45 Main St 

Queens, NY 11355 

 

Dear Dr. Lui,  

I am a Physician Assistant student graduating in February 2021, from City University of New York- York 

College, and I am submitting my credentials for the open Physician Assistant position in the Department of 

Emergency Medicine at New-York Presbyterian Queens. 

I completed my Emergency Medicine rotation at New-York Presbyterian Queens from September 21st 2020 

to October 16th 2020. I truly enjoyed my time there and the training experience I received working alongside 

the ED team. The teamwork and work environment in the department is something I valued and want to be 

a part of. During my time as a temporary part of this team, I was able to familiarize myself with the 

workflow, the patient load, and recognizing patients that need immediate care.  

Through my clinical experience, I’ve developed the ability to establish great rapport with my patients, their 

family members, and my coworkers. I am a hardworking and motivated team player and trust that I would 

be a great addition to this department. In addition, I believe this position would help me improve even more 

as a provider and build the career I have been looking forward to.  

I welcome the opportunity to discuss my qualifications and career possibilities with you, at your 

convenience. You can reach me at (PHONE #) or via email at (EMAIL).  

 

Sincerely,  

Raghda Elshafey 

Raghda Elshafey PA-S 


